
From: Richard Kolton <koltonr@hbschools.org>
Date: Wed, Jun 14, 2023 at 8:01 AM
Subject: Re: graduation
To: Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org>
Cc: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, Erin Delgado <edelgado@hbschools.org>,
Ben Bolger <bbolger@hbschools.org>

Thank you Cindy!

All of the credit though goes to the staff who planned and prepared for the event and to the
students who practiced diligently. It was truly a team effort culminating in a memorable
ceremony.

And a big thank you too to the entire BOE for your unwavering support of the district and for the
effort that you all give, volunteering your time for the advancement of High Bridge.

Have a great summer!


